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Legislative Wrap-Up Webinar Recording
The 2025 Colorado General Assembly has come to a close and CASB’s Director of Public Policy and Advocacy, Matt 
Cook, has all of the details for you. If you were unable to attend last week’s Legislative Wrap-Up webinar, we have 
uploaded the recording to our website here. Or, you can use the link below to access the recording.

Register for Both Events Here!

Send Your Message Here!

CASB Regional Meetings & Fall 
Conference Registrations are 

OPEN!

Join CASB staff and regional collegues at one of the 15 CASB Regional 
Meetings that are being held accross the state. These meetings allow for 
you to engage in why your governance matters, best practices, peer-to-
peer networking, and more.

The 2025 Fall Conference and Delegate Assebmly will be taking place 
at the Embassy Suites in Loveland, Colorado from September 5 to 6. Join 
your colleagues for a time of networking, learning, and meeting exhibitors 
who are here to support your district’s efforts.

Access to Mobile Wi-Fi Hotspots
Please contact your member of Congress and ask them to support the vital access to mobile Wi-Fi hotspots in the 
current budget process. The ability to use Federal funds to ensure our students are able to connect is critical. Follow 
the link below to send your message.

Watch the Recording Here!

https://www.casb.org/legislative-wrap-up
https://www.casb.org/my_membership/membership_events/register
https://cosn.quorum.us/campaign/109495/
https://www.casb.org/casb-regional-meetings
https://www.casb.org/casb-regional-meetings
https://www.casb.org/fall-conference
https://vimeo.com/1088138960/91831b7569?ts=0&share=copy

